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       Whitney Town Advisory Board 
   
 April 29, 2021 

  

MINUTES 
 

 
 

 

Board Members:                Christopher Fobes –Chair - PRESENT                          
                                          Greg Konkin - Vice Chair- PRESENT            

                                          Amy Beaulieu-PRESENT 

                                          Geraldine Ramirez-EXCUSED 

                                          Al Martinez- PRESENT 

                                           
Secretary:                          Maureen Helm 702-606-0747 mhelmtab@gmail.com 

 

Town Liaison:                   Blanca Vazquez 702-455-8531 bva@clarkcountynv.gov 
 

 

I. Call to Order, Pledge of Allegiance, Roll Call,(see above) County Staff Introduction 

 

Paul Doerr; Planning,  

 

       

 

 

       The meeting was called to order by Fobes at 6:00 p.m. 

 

II. Public Comment  

None 

 

III. Approval of  April 15, 2021 Minutes  

   April 15, 2021 minutes were tabled to be approved at the May 13, 2021 Whitney TAB 

   meeting 

 

IV. Approval of Agenda for April 15, 2021  

 

Moved by: Martinez 

Approve as submitted 

Vote: 4-0 Unanimous 

 

V.        Informational Items(for discussion)   

        None heard 

VI. Planning and Zoning 

 

                                                               No Zoning items were heard           
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VII. General Business (for possible action) 

 

 
      VIII.   Public Comment 

                      Neighbor liked the idea of the Transform Clark County, looking forward to the new ideas, 

                      Thank you to Ramirez for the help with the light on Tropicana being fixed, Silver Bowl in  

                      need of bathrooms, need more bike lanes, Wetlands road full of trash, would like to see 

                      no landscape waivers. 

                      Karen Miller (CDBG) thanked Geraldine Ramirez for her help on the CDBG in pushing 

                      a project that was funded that didn’t make sense to be taken off the funding list. The 

                      Tempo project wasn’t funded with the help of Ramirez and Blanca that project was 

                      taken up with the Commissioners which will now be funded.    

                  

IX.       Next Meeting Date 

  The next regular meeting will be May 13, 2021.   

 

X.        Adjournment 

             The meeting was adjourned at 6: 40 p.m.  

     


